
 

 

 

 

 
 

Christmas 

Card Drive 

for the 

Homeless 
Better Days Animal League, a non-profit feline rescue, would like to ask your 
family to add our family to your Christmas card list this season. During this 
holiday season, we’re asking everyone to drop off or send a card with a $1 bill 
enclosed to our homeless residents (… $5’s or $10’s would be great too!) 

 

Our goal is to have our furry friends receive 500 cards from everyone who 
believes in BDAL’s dedication to the principle that all life must be treated with 
value, dignity, and respect. BDAL continues to serve our community without 
paid administrative staff. BDAL volunteers are currently caring for almost 40 
homeless cats/kittens, have transported hundreds of cats to low cost 
spay/neuter clinics, and rescued so many kittens from unsafe environments ... 
only with the help of generous people like you have we been able to continue 
placing so many deserving felines into their loving forever homes.  
 
With the holidays coming quickly upon us, won't you please consider making 
the lives of these homeless cats/kittens a little brighter by passing this message 
along to as many people as possible? 

       Wishing everyone a jolly and merry holiday season! 
 

MAIL YOUR SPECIAL HOLIDAY CARDS: 

BETTER DAYS ANIMAL LEAGUE 

P.O. BOX 57 

SHIPPENSBURG, PA 17257 

 

 

www.betterdaysanimalleague.org 
Better Days Animal League is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization.  

All donations are tax deductible. 

http://www.betterdaysanimalleague.org/

